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Icebreaker expected on Thursday - Stay off 
the ice! 

 
(Kahnawà:ke – 25, Enniskó:wa/ March 2015) The Mohawk Council of 
Kahnawà:ke (MCK) wishes to inform the community that icebreaking operations 
are expected to begin tomorrow (Thursday) in the Kahnawà:ke region of the St. 
Lawrence Seaway. 
 
The icebreaker travels very quickly during its operation, with obvious dangers to 
anyone on the ice. The MCK reminds Kahnawa’kehró:non that the only safe area 
is on the shore. 
 
The Seaway is scheduled to begin full operation next week. 
 
 
SUGGESTED INSTRUCTIONS FOR MEDIA 
Please mention at your discretion until the icebreaker makes its initial pass (exact 
time not determined).   
For further information on this release contact Gene Diabo at 450-632-7500, ext. 2254 
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